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I support a national sales tax. The obvious benefits would include less headaches, much less paperwork, and less expense (accounting and legal fees, man hours, etc.).
If you spend the cash you pay the tax. The more you have and spend, the more you pay.

There would be much less government expense in the way of paperwork, salaries, litigation, etc.

A concern has been that this tax would be unfair to the poor. This doesn’t have to be the case. April 15th could become “Refund Day” with the IRS being the “good guys”. There could be levels of reimbursement according to income. For instance, you could assume everyone making $10,000 would have to spend it all on living expenses. They could get a refund equal to the tax liability. If the tax is 20%, they would get a $2000 check. This could be reimbursed on a quarterly or monthly basis. This would be the IRS’s role…determining the refund.
The refund could be prorated according to income with less percentage returned with more income with the refund phasing out at a determined income. Number of dependants would be factored in also.

This would apply to corporate America also. There would be less expense in regard to paperwork and dodging taxes and more funds directed toward expansion and growth. This would result in stimulation of the economy including more jobs and productivity.
This tax would encourage savings and investments, especially if the capital gains tax is eliminated or greatly reduced.

Imagine the change in attitude. People would look forward to April 15th. The IRS would be the bearers of good news and with a “pay as you go tax” there would never be a big tax bill.

I, for one, would be willing to pay 30-35% just to get rid of the headache. I would have gotten rid of a time consuming worry and at least gained a weekend.
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